From: Pearl Barnes BSc(Hons) MA (SEN)

Registered Offices for the Devon & Exeter Spastics Society:





Head of Education

Vranch House Pinhoe Road EXETER EX4 8AD

Telephone: 01392 468333 Fax: 01392 463818

E-Mail: education@vranchhouse.org
Website: www.vranchhouse.org

give with confidence

Registered under the Charities Act 1960, registered number 1002700 An Independent School approved under the Education Act 1981 A Company Limited by Guarantee - Registered Number 2599511

13th April 2016

Our Reference: Letter to Parents-Carers

Dear Parents/Carers,

This term the theme is to be 'Dinosaurs' and each class will be using the topic as a creative and imaginative tool to learning.

There have been a few staff changes this term; Samantha Woodcock is a new Teaching Assistant who will be working in Class One. Helen House is moving from Class One to Class Two, Sandra Selly is moving from Class Two to Class Three and Deborah Prout is moving from Class Three to Class One.

There is a planned open week beginning 25th April, which will be an opportunity for you to look at your child's work and talk with your child's teacher over their objectives for the upcoming term. More details will follow.

Sports day is currently planned for 29th June.

I am planning a whole school trip to Paignton Zoo and am looking for help from parents to transport and accompany children on 18th May. Please can you complete the slip below to indicate whether you would be able to transport and accompany your child to Paignton Zoo. More details will follow.

Other dates:

May 2nd – School Closed (May Bank Holiday) 30th May-3rd June: Half Term 22nd July: End of term

Best wishes.

flames

Pearl Barnes
Head of Education

Trip to Paignton Zoo

Please indicate whether you would be able to transport and accompany your child to Paignton Zoo on the 18th May:

I would/would not be able to transport and accompany _______ to Paignton Zoo on 18th May, 2016.

Signed Dated